
Rev. Gregory Passauer, Pastor 

Deacon William Spinks 

Deacon Thomas McAraw 

Lia Ghering, Parish Office 

 

Office/Rectory Phone: 

(814)796-3023 

(814)796-3025 - Fax 

Website: www.allsaintsrcc.org 

Email: 

allsaint@allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Office Hours: 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 

Mon., Tues., Thurs., Fri. 

 

Mass Times: 

Daily at 8:00 AM as scheduled 

  (See schedule on next page) 

Saturday Vigil at 4:30 PM 

Sunday at 9:15 AM 

Holy Days at 8:00 AM and    

7:00 PM 

 

Confessions: 

Saturday 3:30—4:00 PM or by 

appointment 

 

Religious Education: 

Danielle Schoenfeldt 

(814)573-8925 

dschoenfeldt@ allsaintsrcc.org 

 

Parish Registration Forms are 

available in the gathering 

space. 

 

Bulletin deadline: 

10:00 AM Mondays, 

in writing, please. 

 

The Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time - June 10, 2018 

11264 RT 97 N, Waterford, PA 16441 

All Saints Roman Catholic Church 

Myparishapp.com 



 
 

June 9, 2018 –  June 17, 2018 
  

   Sat.    06/09 4:30 PM   Fritz and Coletta Vetter 

      (Chris and Mary Fette) 

   Sun.   06/10 9:15 AM  For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Mon.  06/11 8:00 AM  For the 50th Anniversary of 

      Religious Profession for          

   Sr. Mary Ann Bader 

   Tues.  06/12 8:00 AM  Sammy Church 

      (Kevin and Sue Berdis) 

   Wed.  06/13 8:00 AM  Communion Service 

   Thur.  06/14 8:00 AM  Rev. Donald Berdis 

   Fri.     06/15 8:00 AM  In Honor of All Fathers 

   Sat.    06/16 4:30 PM   For the People of 

      All Saints Parish 

   Sun.   06/17 9:15 AM  Sam Gardner 

      (Alene Gardner)   

THIS WEEK IN OUR PARISH: 

    Sunday, 6/10   1:30 PM Secular Franciscan Meeting 

    Monday, 6/11  THE PARISH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED 

 (Please leave a message on the answering machine and 

 we will get back to you as soon as possible) 

    Wednesday, 6/13 Communion Service      

JUST SAYING  -  

Why is it that when we human beings come face to 

face with utter selflessness and love, we some-

times distrust it and dismiss it as disingenuine?  

 

What perversity erodes the human heart that it 

questions the motives and criticizes the actions of 

the truly good people among us? 

 

 If someone makes a very generous donation to a    

charity or other needy organization, they are        

suspected of looking for a tax break or seeking  

publicity.  

 

When someone volunteers their free time to tend 

to the needs of dying AIDS patients, some regard 

them as “crazy” or, at least, very foolhardy.  

 

When someone dares to confront the status quo 

with the truth, or points out the error of certain    

traditions or rituals, they leave themselves             

vulnerable to the scorn and rejection of those   

less courageous.  

 

This was precisely the situation reflected in       

today’s gospel. 

  ALL SAINTS PARISH                                                 WATERFORD, PA 

The Regular Collection   
for the weekend of June 3 was $4,013.25. Your  
continued support of our parish is appreciated.  
Included in this amount are donations made through 
WeShare online giving! 
 
“Save Time and Donate Online!”  
Online Giving will soon be available for every All 
Saints parishioner with WeShare, an easy and con-
venient way to save time and support the church.    
Donating is simple, safe, and completely secure.  

 
With WeShare, you can set up a   
recurring weekly or monthly trans-
action using your checking, savings, 
or credit card account. You can    
decide how much to give to any   
collection and make changes any 

time, day or night. Plus, you can leave your checkbook 
at home on Sundays.   
 
If you would like to enroll in Online Giving, please 
visit https://allsaintsrcc.weshareonline.org. Flyers with 
instructions will be available in the near future. If you 
have any questions or concerns about the program or 
would like help setting up your account, please call 
our parish office at (814)796-3023, mornings Monday, 
Tuesday, Thursday or Friday and ask for Lia. 
 
"Give and gifts will be given to you; a good measure, 
packed together, shaken down, and overflowing, will 
be poured into your lap. For the measure with which 
you measure will in return be measured out to you." 
--Luke 6:38 



 FOURTH SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 24, 2017 

Sunday, July 15, 2018  — 
the 12th anniversary of All Saints in 
this beautiful building! Mass at 9:15 
AM. Picnic begins at Noon and ends at 
3:00 PM. More information coming 
soon! 
 

Silent Walk for Peace 
Erie’s Benedictines for Peace will hold a Silent Walk 
for Peace June 20 from 7 to 7:30 p.m. along the  
Bayfront Promenade beginning and ending at the 
Bayview Park near Cherry Street. The walk promotes 
inner peace that eliminates fear, divisions and hatred 
and brings about peace and unity in the world. All are 
welcome.  

Readings for next Sunday, June 17 
EZ 17:22-24; PS 92:2-3, 13-14, 15-16;  
2 COR 5:6-10; MK 4:26-34 

SACRAMENT INFORMATION-ALL SAINTS PARISH 
 
Baptisms are scheduled by appointment. Parents must be  
registered parishioners and complete a Pre-Baptism class. 
Sponsor Certificates are available to those who meet the  
requirements: Baptized and confirmed in the Catholic Faith,  
at least 16 years of age, know and practice their faith 
through regular participation in the sacraments, and are 
registered members of the parish. Call the parish office to 
schedule a time to sign the sponsor certificate in the pres-
ence of the pastor. 
Marriage couples should contact the pastor at least nine 
months before the date of the intended marriage. A Dioce-
san sponsored marriage preparation program is required. 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults - please call the  
parish office if interested in becoming Catholic. 

 THE TENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME JUNE 10, 2018 

 
 
 
 
    Danielle Schoenfeldt, Religious Education Leader 
    dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org 
    (814)573-8925 

 
Grateful Thanks To This Year’s Catechists! 
Our parish would like to thank the catechists who  
dedicated their time and talent to share their faith  
with our children and youth this past Religious        
Education year. Join us in thanking Sarah Blum,   
Julia Bennett, Lisa Keiser, Lia Ghering, Amy Buerk, 
Jim Cihon, Kayla and Lisa Ciecierski, Maria Burkley, 
Tina Samluk, Debbie Church, Edna Stickell, Danielle 
Schoenfeldt, Emil Chimenti, and Ed DiMattio. 
 
 
A Family Perspective 
Jesus reminds us in today’s gospel “a house divided 
against itself will not stand.” Are the tensions and   
issues which divide your home worth the struggle? 
Even if you win an argument you lose a relationship. 
Don’t let pride and pettiness divide your home. 
 
 
The Dioceses of Erie and Greensburg are teaming 
up for our First Annual Quo Vadis Days (QVD) 
held at St. Philip Church and Retreat Center, 
Linesville from Sunday, July 8 – Wednesday, July 
11. This is a four-day retreat/camp for high school 
boys that are considering seminary, the priesthood, 
and striving to follow God’s call in their life. QVD is 
welcoming Bishop Lawrence T. Persico and Bishop 
Edward C. Malesic, from Greensburg to celebrate 
Masses. We will also have other visiting priests to 
give talks and seminarians to lead us throughout the 
week.  
“Quo Vadis” is the Latin phrase for “Where are you 
going?” The legend is that St. Peter was fleeing the 
persecution of Nero and leaving Rome, when he saw 
Jesus heading into Rome. Peter asks Jesus, “Lord, 
where are you going? Jesus responds, “To Rome to 
be crucified.” Then Jesus disappeared. At that       
moment Peter headed back into Rome to face      
martyrdom.    
  
The first thing that I would ask is to pray for the fruit-
fulness of the camp. Second, please personally invite 
at least one young man (or more!) from your parish/
school/youth group. Many young men take their    
spiritual lives seriously, have a desire to serve the 
Lord, and are indeed thinking about their vocation.  
 
From Fr. Michael Polinek,  
Diocesan Vocations Director  
(See Fr. Greg, or the bulletin board for more            
information.) 

mailto:dschoenfeldt@allsaintsrcc.org?subject=Religious%20Education

